NIGEL ADAMS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS

5 April 2017

Dear Sirs,

I am writing in support of the current proposal to deliver a playground in Stillingfleet, led by my constituent Mr Ross Powell.

I am aware that there has been a longstanding need for children's playground in the village, and I would welcome and support any efforts to address this need.

It is vitally important for the social development and physical wellbeing of children to have a safe environment where they can meet, play, and make new friends. This is especially important in rural communities, such as Stillingfleet, where access to local facilities involves travelling a number of miles.

Additionally, playgrounds also offer adults the same space to relax, enjoy the outdoors, and meet other parents which helps build a sense of community.

I hope that you will give the proposal favourable consideration and support what will undoubtedly become an asset to the village.

Yours sincerely,

NIGEL ADAMS